

ANDREW M. CUOMO Governor

HOWARD A. ZUCKER, M.D., J.D.Commissioner

SALLY DRESLIN, M.S., R.N. Executive Deputy Commissioner

October 17, 2019

Dear Provider:

Effective immediately, the Dear Administrator Letters (DALs) dated August 30, and September 27, 2019 regarding changes to Fiscal Intermediary services (FI) rates provided under the Consumer Directed Personal Assistance Program (CDPAP) are suspended unless and until further notice.

Billing codes 8400 - 8402 have been suspended. Claims processed using these codes will be automatically adjusted.

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please send an email to PersonalCare-Rates@health.ny.gov and the Department will respond to your inquires.

Sincerely,

Ann Foster
Deputy Director
Division of Finance and Rate Setting
Office of Health Insurance Programs